16 October 2023



Dear Parent/Carer

Music Intervention on Thursdays 3:00-3:30pm in the Music room

I am writing to inform you that I will be offering Year 11 Music students the opportunity to access the Music department every Thursday after school from 3:00-3:30pm. This Music intervention is a fantastic opportunity for students to practise their instruments and to continue working towards their coursework.

Please could I ask for your support via a conversation at home encouraging your child to attend this intervention.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at rose.mapes@oasislordshill.org

Yours faithfully

Miss R Mapes

Teacher of Music/ Head of Year 9

Executive Principal - Mr Benjamin Bond Head of School - Dr Karen Riding

Oasis Academy Lord's Hill Romsey Road, Southampton, SO16 8FA

Tel: 023 8039 3660 Email: info@oasislordshill.org











Oasis Community Learning is a Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England & Wales (No. 5398529) and an Exempt Charity Registered Office: 75 Westminster Bridge Road, London SE1 7HS











